
                                            
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, May 19, 2025 

 

DEBRIS DROP-OFF EXTENDED THROUGH SUMMER 
 

  Thanks to the Community Foundation of Northeast Michigan, the County of Alpena, in partnership 
with the Charter Township of Alpena, is happy to announce that the countywide debris drop site will 
operate through August. Brush, branches, limbs, and tree debris may be brought to a parcel located oƯ of 
Airport Road (map attached) on the listed days/times, listed below. This location will be monitored by 
person and camera. Private companies and units of government will not be able to utilize the site for 
disposal of debris they collect, instead the space will be limited for private citizen use only. Individuals 
should not drop any debris at this site outside of these designated times/dates. Violators will be 
prosecuted. 

 

Hours of Operation 
 

Monday, June 23, July 28, and August 4 & 18 from 4PM until 6PM 
Friday, July 11 & 18, and August 15 from 11AM until 1PM 

Saturday, June 7, July 12 & 19, and August 9 & 23 from 10AM until 1PM 
Sunday, June 15, 22 & 29, July 20 & 27, and August 3 & 31 from 12PM until 2PM 

Location will be closed in the event of rain 

 
The county will have limited availability to collect brush and tree debris on Friday June 13 & 27. The 
elderly, disabled, or those facing financial hardship will be prioritized. This service is not guaranteed.  
Debris and limbs must be stacked near the road at the end of your drive to qualify.  
 
 If you are interested in volunteering, or have questions you may contact the County of Alpena at (989) 
354-9500 or email commissionersoƯice@alpenacounty.org 
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